
Calling all Heath 
Brook and Trahan 

students!

What? take a photo or a short (less than 5 seconds) video of your student showing excitement 
over the start of school- show them wearing their spirit wear, wearing their backpack, or 

holding their favorite summer reading book! Only one submission per student.

Where? We will have props at both the Trahan (8/14) and Heath Brook (8/17) Playground 
Socials for inspiration OR you can take them at home, on vacation, etc.

When? All submissions need to be received by August 22, 2018

How? Either email or text your photos and videos to: heathbrook.trahan.pac@gmail.com or 
(978) 807-1911. Specify whether your student goes to the Heath Brook or the Trahan.

The fine print: By sending in a photo or video of your child, you are giving the PAC permission to use the photograph and/or the video in
publications, online, and in other communications related to our mission. Any inappropriate media will be flagged for content and not 

used. The PAC reserves the right to crop your photo and your video if it is too long.

The PAC is creating a video and picture 
montage to welcome our wonderful 

teachers back to school and we need you!
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